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NMDOT District Two Looking to Hire in Southeastern New Mexico 
 
ROSWELL – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Two is looking to fill 
essential worker positions in maintenance, construction, engineering, and business support in 
Southeastern New Mexico.  

There are positions available in several areas of District Two, which includes ten counties, incorporating 
approximately 7,750 lane miles of state highway and 530 bridge structures, with more than thirty 
construction and maintenance projects underway at any given time.     

“With so much work happening year-round, it’s crucial to have highly skilled and motivated employees 
to keep roads safe for the traveling public,” said Tim Parker, District Two Engineer.  “We are seeking 
positive hard-working professionals to join our team.” 

To apply for these positions and view all job opening, please visit the New Mexico State Personnel 
Website at https://www.spo.state.nm.us/.  
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